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April 2017
Board of Directors and Staff
Santa Clara Valley Water District
5750 Almaden Expressway
San Jose, CA 95118
To the Santa Clara Valley Water District Board:
I write to you to opposed the California Water Fix and Delta Tunnels construction. The legal, administrative, financial and operational complexity and uncertainties make it a poor investment. There are more effective, cheaper, cost certain alternatives already in existence and supported by environmental and conservative agencies.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please don’t waste taxpayer resources and Water District funds on a potentially environmentally damaging and expensive initiative.
Signed:
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